
Project Update: November 2017 

 

The potential habitats of the target species were identified at the project site (as per 

the literature). Camera trapping was carried out to hunt for the species in the project 

area. Two cameras were set for the period of 3 months at the potential site with the 

technical help from Mr Dago Dorji of Samtse Territorial Forest Division, Bhutan. 

 

Sadly, the occurrence of the target species was not recorded at the project site. 

However, as reported earlier, people at the project area were made aware on the 

species and its potential habitats. 

 

 

 


